
UtSA Volunteer Fair
Chromosome 18's Accounting Supervisor, Victoria

Ochoa, and Administrative Supervisor, Agnes
Espericueta, participated in UTSA's Volunteer Fair

yesterday. This was a great opportunity as we received
many volunteers for upcoming events such as our

Starfish Dash. For any questions regarding volunteering,
please reach out to the office at

office@chromosome18.org. Are you interested in
volunteering? Fill out this form and let us know!
https://goo.gl/forms/F9VIO6TVf4pVP66q1 


